
 
 

 

Comcast Franchise Agreement Renewal 

 
 

The City of SeaTac is beginning to work on a new cable television franchise agreement with 

Comcast. SeaTac citizens are welcome to provide written comments during the franchise 

renewal process. A public hearing will also be scheduled prior to franchise adoption. 

The current Comcast franchise and the Comcast franchise extension are available on the City 

website under document central:  

 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=14&parent=650 

 

 

Written comments can be sent via email to Comcast@ci.seatac.wa.us or in writing to: 

 

City of SeaTac 

Attn: City Clerk 

4800 S. 188
th

 St. 

SeaTac, WA  98188 

 

The SeaTac City Council is anticipated to review and take action on this agreement in late May 

2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LKE 
Posted  041211 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Information Notice 
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